
                                                                                                                                           
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

Eileen Browne 

will be visiting us on 

Thursday 23rd May. 

Come and meet her 

at 3.00 

She will be talking 

to parents, staff 

and interested 

others about 

diversity in picture 

books 

Come and have a 

signed book to 

celebrate the 

Bi centennial of 

Lacock School 


